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CELEBRATIONS & PICTURES OF WILDCAT SCHOLARS & THE DEDICATED STAF F WHO SERVE THEM



Mr. Morgan’s

5
th

Grade

Mathematicians 

Mr. Morgan’s Wildcat Scholars
worked together to practice
inequalities playing a fraction war
card game.

Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning



Mr. Morgan’s

5
th

Grade

Scientists 

Mr. Morgan’s Wildcat Scholars have
been reading about water tension
followed by scientific experiments.

Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning



Mrs. Baldwin’s

5
th

Grade

Scientists 

Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning

Mrs. Baldwin’s Wildcat Scholars
are learning about solutions.



Mrs. Kinnick’s

6
th

Grade

Scientists

Qe'ciyew'yew' Danielle Scott!

Nez Perce                                    
University of Idaho Extension

Mrs. Kinnick’s Wildcat Scholars
have been engaged in hydroponics
hands-on science activities.

Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning
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Silas 

Whitman
Native American

Literature Class

Ms. Watkins’ Wildcat Scholars were
joined by guest speaker, Silas
Whitman, in her Native American
Literature class.

Qe'ciyew'yew' Silas!

Nez Perce Standard
Community 
Orientation



Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning

Ms. Watkins’ 

After School Program

Ms. Watkins’ Wildcat Scholars are
engaged in meal planning and
preparation from budgeting and
grocery lists to recipes and cooking.



Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning
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Mrs. Raml’s

Artist Spotlight

Kaelyn Greene

This talented artist is in Mr.
Blyleven’s 4th grade class.

Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning



Mrs. Raml’s

Artist Spotlight

Sierra Arthur

This talented artist is in Mr.
Blyleven’s 4th grade class.

Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning



Mrs. Raml’s

Artist Spotlight

Abreann Yearout

This talented artist is in Mr.
Blyleven’s 4th grade class.

Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning



Koen is such a wonderful young
musician. He attempts every new
challenge he is given, and I have
yet to see him face a challenge
and fail. His amazing attitude and
kind heart make him such a great
young man to teach, and I am
honored to get to witness his
continual growth and learning.

- Mrs. Shaffer

Mrs. Shaffer’s

Music Spotlight

Koen Smiscon
5th grade

Nez Perce Standard
Experiential Learning



Lapwai Elementary

Student of the Month & 

Most Improved Awards

April 2021 

Nicely done, Lapwai Elementary! 
What gets recognized gets repeated. 

What gets celebrated becomes a habit. 

Lapwai School District
YouTube Page

Thank You Mrs. Clark for
Coordinating This System for 
Celebrating  Student Success!
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